
 

Admissions to Oaklands Infant and Oaklands Junior Schools 
 
 

Parents considering applying to either school are encouraged to visit for school tours, which 
normally take place during the autumn term.  
There are 60 places in each year group at the infants and 64 at the juniors. 
If either school is oversubscribed, the Wokingham’s admissions criteria will be used to 
determine admissions. 
However, children may be admitted at any time to the school, provided that a place exists 
within the appropriate year group.  
 
 
Admission Appeals  
Appeals for primary school places for Reception or Year 3 in September 2019 will be heard 
between April and July. Primary schools appeals need to be lodged by 14th May 2019 in 
order to be considered at the same time as other appeals for the same school.  
 
Any other appeals are heard throughout the year.  
 
Please note that these dates are subject to change. 
 
 
School admission appeal dates 2019 
 
Monday 29th April  
Tuesday 21st May 
Wednesday 5th June  
Wednesday 3rd July  
 
A day of appeal hearings usually begins at 10am. 40 minutes is allocated for each appeal, 
although the duration of an appeal can vary.  
 
If you have any queries regarding school admission appeals or would like further 
information, please contact the infants on 01344 774644 or the juniors on 01344 773496.  
 

 


